Letter of Recommendation for Undergraduate

Atty. Palak Guha

Hyderabad School

Begumpet, Hyderabad-500 016

July 16, 20XX

Mr. Lalit Bipen

Director

Hyderabad Law School

Khushnuma Khairatabad

Hyderabad – 500004

Dear Mr. Bipen,

It is my honor to recommend to your school Mr. Nabhya Biswas. He was my student in her pre-law undergraduate degree and I believe that I am in a good position to recommend him.

Mr. Biswas was a very conscientious student. He maintained excellent grades and graduated among the top of his class. His qualities are not only in written examinations but more so in debates and discussions in class. He was exceptional in oral examinations and always stimulated critical intellectual discussions both inside and outside the classroom. His ability in public speaking propelled him to become the president of the student council in his college days. As a lawyer, I know that these qualities are important for those in the profession. I know that Mr. Biswas will gain the knowledge and skills that he needs to be an excellent lawyer by being a student in your esteemed school and I sincerely hope that he will be accepted.

Respectfully,

Atty. Palak Guha

